
ATTACHMENT C: AGENCY REFERRAL  
 

AGENCY COMMENTS 

Province of Alberta  

Alberta Health 
Services 

Alberta Health Services-Environmental Public Health (AHS-EPH) appreciates 
the opportunity to review the proposed Rocky View County / City of Calgary 
IDP amendments, in order to accommodate the Prairie Gateway Area 
Structure Plan and to create policy alignment between the ASP and IDP. 
Based on the information and documents provided and a review of our internal 
files, AHS-EPH has no concerns with the proposed amendments at this time. 
We appreciate the work being done to ensure successful and responsible land 
development and growth. 
If there are further amendments or changes made to the IDP or ASP, please 
let our department know for additional review. 

Intermunicipal  

City of Chestermere The City of Chestermere does not have any concerns regarding the proposed 
IDP amendments. 

Public Utility  

ENMAX We don’t have any comments to these amendments. 

TELUS 
Communications 

Thank you for including TELUS in your circulation. At this time, TELUS has no 
concerns with the proposed activities. 

Circulation Period: June 25, 2024, to July 16, 2024. 
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